
    ANNOUNCEMENTS 8/19/18 
 
     HERE’S WHAT’S HAPPENING 
                    TODAY 
9:00 a.m.      Sunday School for all ages 
9:00 a.m.   Bible Study 101 – Parlor 
10:15 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary 
5:00 p.m.   Snack Bag Packing – Cottrell  
   Hall 
 

                     MONDAY 
6:00 p.m.                                  Karate 
6:30 p.m.                            Boy Scouts  
7:00 p.m.                           NA - Annex 

 

                     TUESDAY 
6:30 p.m.      Soccer on the Hill 
6:30 p.m.           Family Outreach Team 
   Meeting – Parlor 
6:30 p.m.                            Cub Scouts           
8:00 p.m.                           AA – Annex 
 

                  WEDNESDAY 
2:15 p.m.         First day of After School  
3:30 p.m.                                 LOGOS 
5:15 p.m.           LOGOS Parent Meeting 

- Parlor 
 

           THURSDAY 
2:30 p.m.  September Newsletter article 
   deadline 
 

                       SUNDAY 
9:00 a.m.      Sunday School for all ages 
9:00 a.m.         Bible Study 101 – Parlor  
10:15 a.m.            Worship – Sanctuary 
11:30 a.m. Readers Refresher Gathering 

- Friendship Hall 
 
********************************************* 

 
Proverbs 10:21 (NRSV) The lips of  
the righteous feed many, but fools die  
for lack of sense. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
           SNACK BAG PACKING 
Come and join us today at 5:00 p.m. in  
Cottrell Hall for approximately an hour  
for some great fellowship and fun as we  
pack the 1,000 snack bags for the first 9  
weeks of school.  
 
  ******************************* 

 
 PRESCHOOL DONATIONS NEEDED 
Our Preschool teachers need the  
following items for the upcoming fall  
session. If you wish to donate, there will  
be a box in the overflow for you to place  
the items. Thank you for your generosity! 

 24 count boxes of Crayons 
 Glue Sticks (not the purple one) 
 Boxes of Markers 
 Colored Pencils 
 Glue-All 
 Card Stock 
 Fat Crayons for the younger  
 children 

 
******************************** 
 
     StAR Readers' Refresher                
If you're a reader with St. Andrew  
Reads, or if you'd like to be one,  
please attend a brief Readers'  
Refresher workshop August 26,  
immediately after the 10:15 worship  
service. We'll meet at 11:30 in  
Friendship Hall for about thirty minutes.  
****************************************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The flowers are placed in the church  
for the glory of God, and in honor of Ed  
and Brenda Grant, by Roger and Kay  
Rasmussen. 
 
The chapel lamp is lit this week for  
the glory of God. 
 
The sanctuary lamp is lit this week for  
the glory of God. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Nursery – for infants through Pre-K. 
 
Pew Cushions – Individual pew  
cushions are available from the ushers. 
 
Children’s Worship Bags are in the  
box at the back of the sanctuary for  
children to use during worship. Please  
return them to the box when leaving.   
Enjoy! 
 
The Prayer Pillow being carried to the  
altar today represents the 489 pillows  
and throws made so far for those going 
through a struggle in their lives and for 
all members of St. Andrew United  
Methodist Church in need of prayer. 
 
******************************* 
   
       AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 
Wednesdays 2:15 – 3:30 p.m. starting  
August 22. For students’ grades K-5  
from Central Elementary School. To  
participate, students must attend  
LOGOS. Currently this program is full for  
the 2018 fall semester. If you would like  
to add a child’s name to the waiting list,  
please contact Melanie Ogu. 
 
******************************** 
 
                LOGOS 
Begins Wednesday, August 22 3:30 –  
5:30 p.m. All children grades K-5 are  
welcome. There will be snacks, Bible  
lessons, games, music, crafts and prayer  
time. The first 9 week theme will be  
Emoji Prayers.  
 

                

 

 

 

 

I WILL SUPPORT THE CHURCH 
WITH MY PRAYERS & 

PRESENCE 
August 5, 2018 

 
The Mission of St. Andrew 

To be a source of hope to the world 
by sharing God’s love, 

growing in faith, and serving others 
in the name of Jesus. 

 
Attendance: 
   Sunday School  53 
   Worship Services  132 
 
    
Scripture    August 26, 2018 
            

 
 



 

 

                READY TO READ?                   

Through our St. Andrew Reads ministry  

our congregation has given nearly 2,000  

books! Thank you! Now it's time for the  

new school year and we need some  

more readers! Please consider taking  

part in expressing God's love through  

this outreach ministry by reading once a  

month for three or six months to small  

groups of second or third graders and  

giving them books that the teachers  

have chosen and that we've purchased.  

If you'd like to participate by reading or  

in other ways, please email Elizabeth  

Ross (MRoss25213@aol.com) or Diana  

Taylor houseoftaylor@gmail.com) or talk  

to any member of the Family Outreach  

Team. 

 

******************************** 

     PHYLLIS ASHER FELLOWSHIP  
                        PICNIC 
The Phyllis Asher Fellowship will meet  
Thursday, August 23 in Friendship Hall  
for their annual picnic meeting. The Mini  
Cobb and Alpha Christa Fellowships are  
invited to be our guest at this picnic.  
Members of the Phyllis Asher Fellowship  
are asked to bring a garden or pasta  
salad, fruit salad, or a dessert salad. If  
you have any questions, please call  
Roxanne Dilley at 681-265-2502. 
 
 ****************************** 

 
 
 

 
                 COLLEGE BOUND 
If your son or daughter is attending  
college this fall and would like to be a  
part of our COLLEGE BUDDIES, please  
fill out the form below and place it in  
the offering plate or mail it to the  
church office. 
 
NAME ___________________________ 
 
 
ADDRESS ________________________ 
 
_________________________________ 
 
PHONE __________________________ 
 

 ******************************** 
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St. Andrew Family Picnic and Praise 

Sunday, September 2 at 11:00 a.m. 

On the lawn of St. Andrew United  

Methodist Church 

815 Kanawha Terrace 

St. Albans, WV 

 

Picnic, Music, Outdoor Worship, 

Celebration of the Lord’s Supper and 

Games 

 

Bring: a covered dish to share, a  

lawn chair or picnic blanket and yard  

games 

Provided: Hot dogs, buns and drinks,  

extra chairs and tables  

Please sign up for all the fixins in the  

narthex. 

 

Please invite your friends and  

neighbors here in St. Albans to join  

us.  

Let’s show our community how much  

they are loved! 

 

In case of rain, we will meet in Friendship  

Hall 

 

          ******************************** 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       90th BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS 
Mary Francis will be turning 90 years old  
on September 1. If you would like to  
bless her with a card, mail to: 
 
              Mary Frances Combs 
              1433 Bristol Manor 
              Birmingham, AL  35242 

 
   ******************************** 
 
    PLEASE USE THE SPACE BELOW  
 FOR PRAYER REQUESTS OR NOTES. 
 


